## **Gary Woodhall**

From:

Michael Berendt

Sent:

22 January 2018 19:37

To:

**LDFconsult** 

**Subject:** 

RE: Local Plan: PORA submission

## **Planning Team**

Thank you for quick reply. Yes we would like the PORA submission to be treated as a formal representation to the Local Plan.

My postal address is

telephone number

I'm afraid the online response formula in the Plan defeated me, hence the email.

**Best wishes** 

Michael Berendt

From: LDFconsult [mailto:LDFconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk]

Sent: 22 January 2018 15:12

To: 'Michael Berendt'

Subject: RE: Local Plan: PORA submission

Dear Michael,

Thank you for your email. If you would like this to be treated as a formal representation to the Local Plan, please can you provide a postal address as this is a legal requirement.

Kind regards,

## **Planning Policy Team**

Planning Policy | 01992 564517

Epping Forest District Council | Civic Offices | 323 High Street | Epping | Essex | CM16 4BZ

From: Michael Berendt [mailto:

**Sent:** 22 January 2018 14:48

To: LDFconsult

**Cc:** John Sartin; Janet Whybrow **Subject:** Local Plan: PORA submission

Dear LDF Consult

I am writing on behalf of PORA (Protection of the Roydon Area) concerning the Epping Forest DC Local Plan. PORA is concerned about several aspects of the Local Plan as they affect Roydon Parish, in particular the proposals for the Water Lane area, and I attach a note setting out our concerns prior to the Inspector's review.

Yours faithfully

	Michael Vice Cha	Berendt irman, POR/	<b>\</b>		
-					
		Virus-free.	www.ava.com		

## DISCLAIMER

This email is for the use of the intended recipients only. Any opinion or advice it contains is that of the sender and does not bind the authority in any way. If you there is to in error, please not immediately and then delete the message. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this email. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise that you carry out your own virus checks on an attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused by software viruses.

Internet email is not a secure communication medium, and we advise that you observe this lack of security when emailing us.

Epping Forest District Council Postmaster@Eppingforestdc.gov.uk